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I don't understand why the need to get rid of the Mail-in system. We still have the 

option to vote in person. But even then, not everyone is able to leave work or school 

just to be able to vote. It's been proven to be increase voter turn out and there's 

plenty of evidence that it's a secured method of voting. I keep hearing about fraud 

claims, but I've yet to see proof that it's as big as issue as some people claim.  


